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Yes, this will be a definite improvement on the existing buildings.
However, my points of concern are:
Will the proposed café facilities be only in use on the days that the mart is held?

That there will be no provision for takeaway food/drinks, as this would inevitably result in an increase of
roadside rubbish.

The planning application states that there will be no onsite storage for waste or recyclable materials. Would this
all be removed from site and disposed of responsibly at the end of each day’s trading? There is already a
problem with rat infestations in Ruswarp.
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